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March 23, 2021

Attn: Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chairman
¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO

International Code Council

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

Mr. Bryant:

Please accept this letter as support for the nomination and reelection of David Spencer to the ICC Board
of Directors from the South Carolina Fire Marshals Association.

We believe that David’s service to his industry and to the ICC as a director has given him insight on not
only what he is familiar with which is the construction industry but also a better understanding of the fire

service roll, and how we must all work together to accomplish one goal which is Life Safety.

[ was fortunate as a career fire officer to know firsthand that if we are going to succeed as Fire Marshals
and Building Officials, we need to work hand in hand to accomplish that one goal.

Again, the Executive Board of the South Carolina Fire Marshals Association think that David Spencer is
the person we need on the ICC Board of Directors.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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